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CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) Report 

This report provides information regarding Ohio Northern University’s receipt and use of the Higher 

Education Emergency Relief Fund to make emergency grants to ONU students. The following is provided 

in accordance with U.S. Department of Education reporting requirements. 

 Ohio Northern University submitted the signed certification and agreement form for the Higher

Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) to the U.S. Department of Education. The university

certifies that no less than 50% of the funds received will be used to provide emergency grants to

students.

 ONU received $1,094,855 from HEERF to be awarded in student emergency grants.

 As of September 29, 2020, $1,089,788 of the HEERF have been paid to ONU students.

 ONU estimates that 2362 students are eligible to participate in programs under Section 484 in

Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965 and therefore eligible to receive an emergency

financial aid grant.

 As of September 29, 2020, 778 students have received an emergency financial aid grant from 
the HEERF student portion.

 On April 24, 2020, an email was sent to all ONU students enrolled for spring semester 2020 with

application instructions for emergency grant funding. Students were provided information and

an application link. A text message with application information was sent to students on April

27, 2020. Submitted applications were reviewed, and continue to be reviewed, by a university

committee. Award amounts were/are determined through review of expenses submitted on the

emergency grant application.

 The email message to students is shown below. The application link is

https://my.onu.edu/webform/92884.

https://my.onu.edu/webform/92884

